
From: Travis Stratton
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: feedback on sound level variance
Date: Monday, February 8, 2021 11:53:40 AM

Hello,

I would like to express my opinion & hope that the sound variance be from 9:00am - 5pm
instead of 7:00am-5:00pm for the Krause Anderson construction at 2383 University
Apartments. 

Thank,
Travis Stratton
2323 Charles Ave Apt 212, St Paul, MN 55114

-- 
Travis Stratton
travis.stratton@gmail.com
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